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The uranium pellet facility should not be located in such a densely populated 
location in the middle of a city. Airborne uranium particles are being released into 
the air and into the sewer systems every year.  

Although they are below the regulatory limits having zero uranium released would 
still be better for the health of the local people, wildlife and environment. 
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